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Dear Roger                      

Freedom of Information Request 

Thank you for your email dated 17th October 2012 requesting: 

 Please provide a copy of the recently-negotiated and reported parking enforcement contract between 
the Foundation Trust and contractors Liberty Parking Services. I understand that it relates to parking at 
the Northern General, the Royal Hallamshire, Weston Park hospitals and the Charles Clifford and 
Jessop Wing. 

Please note that this company has a contract for similar enforcement activities at Bristol University and 
that, initially that University declined to respond to a Freedom of Information Request similar to this but 
they eventually did so. See 

http://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/contract_between_uob_and_liberty#incoming-
49981 

 I hope that the Foundation Trust will not engage in time wasting and associated expense by resisting 
this request in the same way that Bristol University initially did. 

 We are treating the request under Section 1.1 of the Act.   

Under the Act we have 20 working days to respond to your request from the day after we received 
your email into the Trust and we will respond by 14th November 2012. 

In the meantime if you have any queries then please contact me at the above address. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Peter Wilson 
Information Governance, Caldicott & SIRO Support Manager 
 
 


